
 

 

 

 

 

 

Veteran Name: ________________________________________      Date of Birth: _________________ 

The veteran desires to have a medical opinion written for _____________________________________ 

 

 

 

Please note: the veteran has been asked to give this handout to their personal provider before they 

purchase an access code for MOPP. 

 

Many Medical Professionals believe that VA law aligns with medical malpractice law and that couldn't be 

further from the truth. The language used in VA law is much different than medical malpractice, social 

security, and workers compensation law. 

 

MOPP has been created to assist Medical Professionals with writing a medical opinion in the language 

required by the VA and is updated as new case law is established. References to specific VA laws are 

tucked within MOPP.  

 

There is no better person than a veteran's own treating provider to write a medical opinion for their 

claim.  

 

Upon completion of MOPP, a medical opinion meeting the VA standards will be displayed in PDF format 

for download/print.  

 

If you are willing to complete this form on behalf of your veteran patient, please let the veteran know 

and they will provide you with an access code to get started! 

 

 

 

Visit https://v4vet.us/MOPP to learn more. 

 

https://v4vet.us/MOPP

